From: Stephanie Kruckenberg <stephanie.kruckenberg@olmstedcounty.gov>
Date: Tue, Sep 2, 2025 at 10:09 AM
Subject: PAC/ZBA Township Representatives Needed



Good morning,
 
I hope this message finds you well. We are currently seeking three new members to serve in 2026 on our Olmsted County Planning Advisory Commission and Olmsted County Zoning Board of Adjustment, and we would greatly appreciate your help in spreading the word to your township elected officials and township residents. Any resident with an Olmsted County address can serve on these boards.
 
We are specifically looking for representatives from Olmsted County townships, with emphasis on the townships of Eyota, Marion, and Quincy. If you could kindly share this opportunity with your township officers, it would help us ensure strong local representation and input on important planning and zoning matters. If anyone is interested or has questions, they are welcome to reach out to me directly for more information.
 
Commitment would be 1 meeting per month on the first Thursday of each month at 7 p.m. to review and make recommendations or take final action on development applications and land use applications in various townships Olmsted County.
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership! Please reach out if you have any questions or interest in joining our boards.
 
Warm regards,
Stephanie Kruckenberg
Executive Administrative Assistant
Olmsted County Physical Development
(o) 507-328-7100 (d) 507-328-7114
Stephanie.kruckenberg@olmstedcounty.gov
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